
 

 

New Business 

Department: Sustainability        

Presenter(s): Jeremiah LeRoy 

Contact(s): jeremiah.leroy@buncombecounty.org  

 

Subject: Solar RFP  

 

Brief Summary:  
At the Oct. 15th BOC Pre-meeting, the Sustainability Office presented to Commissioners on 
the facility assessments and ongoing partnership with public agencies to assess the 
potential for solar installation on a variety of public facilities; with the intent to issue a joint 
Request for Proposals (RFP) for the construction of solar on these facilities. 

    
 
 

 
Recommended Motion & Requested Action:  
Upon completion of the assessments, allow staff to issue the joint RFP for solar 
construction.  
 

 
 
County Manager’s comments and Recommendation:  
County Manager recommends as presented. 
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